
 

 
 

Special Briefing for New Aldermen 
Chicago Rehab Network 

 
Dear Colleagues; 
 
Please join me Monday, July 27th at 2 p.m. in City Hall Room 300A for a briefing with the 
Chicago Rehab Network (CRN). They will brief you on the resources they provide aldermen 
and communities in support of affordable housing. 
 
CRN has played an important role in community development since its inception in 1977.  You 
may know them as a coalition of nonprofit community organizations and developers.  In addition 
to providing training and technical assistance towards creating sustainable and affordable 
housing, CRN provides quarterly analysis of the City’s housing production to the Committee on 
Housing and Real Estate.  They also produce market data per ward and community area and 
will have this information for you at the briefing.   
 
Please contact my committee staff by July 23rd at ward49@cityofchicago.org or by calling 773-
338-5796 that you plan to attend. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Joseph A. Moore 
Chairman – Committee on Housing and Real Estate 
 


